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One of the joys of the Christmas season is the opportunity to say thank you and to wish you all the best for the New Year!
Happy Christmas to all our families. Have a safe, happy and peaceful 2017.


	
School Holiday Dates
Closing: Thursday December 22nd @12:00pm
Reopening: Monday January 9th @ 9:20am

	
Christmas Plays
This year we will have Christmas Plays on Tuesday, December 20th, in Mc Grorys Hotel. 
Junior Infants – 2nd class: ‘Marys Knitting’ 
3rd – 6th class : ‘Straw & Order’
Show starts at 7pm sharp.


	
Parent Teacher Meeting Success!
98.3% attendance
Congratulations on huge participation and turn out. Your commitment to your children’s education and the schools future is clear to see.



	
School Christmas Craft Fair & 
Coffee Morning
Thurs, December 8th 1 – 2pm.
Come in for a coffee and check out our children’s creations in the craft shop.

	
New Year Activities
Soccer
[bookmark: _GoBack]Music Lessons


	
Fundraising
‘A Night at the Races’ was a great success! Your generous donations funded a new Interactive Whiteboard in 4th, 5th and 6th class. Thank you everyone

Morning & Lunchtime Supervision 
New supervision 
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